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From: Cody, Debra [Debra.Cody@alleghenycourts.us]
Sent: Friday, October 02, 2009 10:19 AM
To: IRRC
Subject: Opposition

Please do not waste more taxpayers money on implimenting tests to torture our students. Have
faith in the teachers and allow them to teach our children.
It is a fact that the tests if required to have students pass will increase the drop out
rate. The PSSA test are working and should be left in effect.
TEACH OUR CHILDREN
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